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NOTICE TO TRANSPORTERS

DATE:
December 1, 2020
SUBJECT:
Office Closure

Please note that the Kings County Public Works office will be closed for the Holidays, as a cost saving measure, beginning December 23, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. and we will re-open on January 4, 2021 at 8:00 a.m.
There will be no one in the office to process Transportation Permits during this time.  Please plan accordingly.  When we re-open in January, we will still require a minimum 24 hour notice Single Trip Permits and 7 to 10 days to process Annual Permits.
To insure timely processing of permits please submit all permit requests by Tuesday, December 22nd at 5:00 p.m.

We appreciate you cooperation during this closure. If you have any questions please contact Debra Friss, Account Clerk III at (559) 852 2707
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